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To

All Superintendents of AB PM-JAY-KASP Empanelled Private 
Hospitals

 

Sub: SHA –KASP-PMJAY Scheme – Re-initiation of bio-metric 
verification of patients at the time of admission and discharge at all 
private hospital.

Ref. 1.Do: S-12016/03-9/2020-NHA Dated 2/12/2020

Kind attention to the references cited.

The  National  Health  Authority  (NHA)  has  decided  to  re-initiate  bio-metric
verification of patients at the time of admission and discharge in private hospital

from 15th December 2020 onwards, as an important step towards controlling
fraud and abuse.

Over the past few months protocols related to management of COVID have got
stabilized,accordingly necessary arrangements have been made by Government
to enforce social distancing norm along with sanitization related practices.

Kindly make necessary arrangements for re-initiation of  biometric verification
of patients in this COVID situation  such as following current COVID protocols
by Government including use of hand sanitizers as per the existing protocol.

                                                                   

                                                                                      Yours faithfully 
                                                                            

                                                                                           Dr. Rathan U 

Kelkar I A S   

                                             

                                                                                         Executive Director
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